## Dear Representatives,

I am writing in support of the resolution urging Congress to reauthorize the Secure Rural Schools program. Our Petersburg schools rely heavily on these funds to meet the needs of our students. We offer a rich learning experience and are notoriously fiscally responsible. The funds we depend on from this resolution have a direct impact on every student. Thank you for your support in this vital piece of our funding.

Teri Toland

\_\_

Teri Toland, Principal Stedman Elementary ttoland@pcsd.us 877.526.7656 http://www.pcsd.us